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PRESS RELEASE 
20 December 2010 

         

 

 

 

 

Acerinox, S.A. announces a price increase in the 

Iberian Peninsula 
 

 

 

Given the improvement in demand and an increase of the order 
booking, Acerinox, S.A. announces an increase of 100€/ton for all flat 

rolled products in stainless steel that would be effective for all 
deliveries in the Iberian Peninsula from January 1, 2011.  

 
 

 


